
MINUTES 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
Bourns College of Engineering 
November 28, 2007, 1:30 P.M. 

A171 Bourns Hall 
 

Attending: Frank Vahid, Chair 

Bahman Anvari 

Yingbo Hua 
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  Suzanne McCusker 

 

Guests:  Neal Young, Computer Science & Engineering Department 

    

Absent:  David Cocker 

Charles Wyman 

   

   

 

C. Tom Stahovich- Approval of CS 030 
 -Tom’s recollection of the last meeting’s discussion regarding CS 030 was that the 

 committee decided Mart Molle and Tom would meet to discuss the overlap between CS 030 

 and the ME courses before CS 030 would be approved.  Tom and Mart had not met, and the 

 course has already been approved.  Tom would like to add discussion of the approval of CS 

 030 to the next Executive Committee meeting agenda.     

  


